
Girardi - DNR, Chris <chris.girardi@state.co.us>

DRMS File No. P-2025-007- Notice of Complete NOI Application
1 message

Girardi - DNR, Chris <chris.girardi@state.co.us> Fri, May 30, 2025 at 12:12 PM
To: angela@envalternatives.com
Cc: Jared Ebert - DNR <jared.ebert@state.co.us>, "Fincham, Rebecca S" <rfincham@blm.gov>

Hello,

Attached to this email is a pdf for the Notice of Completeness Letter regarding the NOI application, file no. P-2025-007.

A hard copy will also be delivered. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Chris Girardi

Environmental Protection Specialist Intern

P: (720) 793-3041

Physical: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

Mailing: DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216

chris.girardi@state.us.co |https://drms.colorado.gov/
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May 30, 2025 
 

Almadex America Inc. 
121 Woodland Avenue  
Suite 140 
Reno, NV 89523 

 
RE: DRMS File No. P-2025-007 
 Notice of Intent to Conduct Mineral Prospecting 
   

 
Dear Morgan Poliquin, 

 
On May 22nd, 2025, the Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (“DRMS” or “Division”) 
received a Notice of Intent to Conduct Prospecting Operations for Hard Rock/Metal Mines (“NOI”) form. 
Our initial review of the NOI indicates that, as of May 30, 2025, you have satisfied the minimum 
requirements of the Act and the Rules to begin the review process. The Division has begun the technical 
review process. 
 
Pursuant to Rule 5.1.3(a) of the Hard Rock/Metal Mining Rules and Regulations, the Division will 
conduct an in-depth review of your notice. You will receive notice of any deficiencies or requests for 
additional information from the Division within twenty (20) working days, on or before June 20, 2025. 
The Division will also notify you, within twenty (20) days, if the review indicates the proposed operations 
are considered to be mining, rather than exploration of prospecting.  
 
A Financial Warranty has been received in the amount of ($2,000.00) and is currently under review by 
the Division.  

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at chris.girardi@state.co.us or at (720) 793-3041. 

Sincerely, 

 
Chris Girardi 
Environmental Protection Specialist Intern  

 
CC: Rebecca Fincham, BLM, rfincham@blm.gov 

Jared Ebert, DRMS, jared.ebert@state.co.us 
Angela Bellantoni, Environmental Alternative, Inc., angela@envalternatives.com 
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